DECORATING COMMITTEE
Members present:  Cheryl Thompson, Sally Hadden, Cheri 
Whitenack, Fran Grier, Donna Wardanian, Carol Kucharek

On April 11, 2017 the Decorating committee took a field trip to local furniture stores to get ideas for new mailroom furniture, design layout and prices.  Attached is a list of comments, thoughts, and ideas that were discussed during ourfield trip prepared by Cheri Whitenack.
A file of other Fort Myers Beach and area mailrooms and pictures of furniture that the committee thought would serve our purpose will be presented at our next meeting.
We will plan to meet again possibly in October when our committee returns to prepare a plan to return to the Board for funding for our 30 year old furniture that is in need of updating and repair.  Our mailrooms are the main focal point of anyone entering our buildings. 
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